
August 8, 2023 

Pixley 2023 Water Run update – 

Pixley water is getting reduced tomorrow morning. This will affect the west side 

growers. There is potential to get the water back in the system as early as Thursday. 

The District will be running on a day to day basis and we will get the water back in 

as quickly as possible. 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 

 


